

From: Thomas Johnson [mailto:tjohnson@odeaearle.ca]

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 10:51 AM

To: Jacqui Glynn; Alteen, Peter (; Liam O'Brien;

Cc: Raman Balakrishnan

Subject: RE: NP capital budget

Dear Jacqui:

This is to advise that the Consumer Advocate does not intend to issue Requests for Information or to make submissions in relation to Newfoundland Power's CBA.

Kind Regards,

Tom



Thomas J. Johnson, Q.C. | Barrister & Solicitor | t. 709-726-3524 | f. 709-726-9600 | www.odeaearle.ca O'Dea, Earle Law Office/323 Duckworth Street/P.O. Box 5955, St. John's, NL A1C 5X4

This e-mail is solicitor/client privileged and contains confidential information intended only for the person(s) named above. Any other distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this correspondence in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and return the original transmission to us by mail without making a copy.